
 

THE BULLETIN 
 

Kiwanis Lakeshore THE  
BULLETIN 
Wednesday, January 3, 2024 
Dinner 6 p.m. at Casa Grecque  
7218 Newman Blvd LaSalle – Zoom at 7 p.m. 
 
Word from the President 
 
Happy New Year Everyone, 
As we turn the page on another incredible year, it is a 
wonderful time to reflect upon all that we have 
accomplished together as a Foundation in support of 
our children’s needs.   
 
2023 was truly a year of inspiration for Lakeshore 
Kiwanis.  Our members and volunteers went above and 
beyond in ensuring the success of all our events    I am 
constantly inspired by the loyalty, generosity, and 
commitment that Kiwanis receives from both inside 
and outside of our community.   
 
As we look forward to this new year ahead, I can assure 
you that our Lakeshore Kiwanis team will continue to 
draw upon your inspiration to develop new, innovative 
and exciting ways to build on the generous culture of 
our communities.   
 
Sincerely, Jo-Ann A. Davies 
 
Guest-Speaker: Dianea Carroll Phillips presents 
Science Yourself! No G's About It!  
 

 
 

We Are Going! From Earth to the Moon and All Things 
Between and Beyond. This presentation will 
demonstrate how Canadian students and their global 

counterparts are preparing for future space exploration 
missions to the moon and beyond. Learn how even the 
youngest children are doing research through carbon 
farming so our global citizens can continue to provide 
food for our planet. Learn about the ever-increasing 
STEM and STEAM education movement to prepare 
young minds to meet the needs of our planet and other 
planets in the solar system. See how Science Yourself: 
No G's About It is providing hands-on, real-life space 
exploration experiences for everyone from K to Grey.  
Read more. 
 

Birthdays and Anniversaries  
Johanne Senécal – January 3rd 
Steve Dursa – January 3rd 
Rae Sarrasin – January 7th  
John Closs – January 10th  
 

Kiwanis anniversaries  
Gordon Stewart – January 20, 1986 
Brian Cadoret – January 17, 1996 
Ron Della Porta – January 22, 1997 
Rae Sarrasin – January 16, 2019 
 

Upcoming Events 
Jan. 18 – 12 p.m. MONEY MATTERS!  
The rewards and compelling tax advantages of 
charitable giving. Complimentary lunch and 
presentation provided by Chartwell Belvédères de 
Lachine, 3000 rue Notre-Dame, Lachine, QC H8S 2H1 
Presented by Mr. Jean-Guy Grenier, Senior Financial 
Advisor for RBC; Sylvain Carpentier, Notary; Philippe 
Labrecque, Financial Advisor from All Services Financial. 
RSVP by Jan 15th at info@lakeshorekiwanis.ca 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
 

Send your news to  
andy.sarrasin@lakeshorekiwanis.ca 
 

Kiwanis Club of Lakeshore Montreal 
34, 34th Avenue, Lachine, Québec H8T 1Z2 
(514) 620-9270 
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